
***Reminder*** Refuse pickup WILL BE 

DELAYED a day next month (week) to SEPT. 

7th- Thursday. THERE WILL NOT BE PICKUP 

NEXT WEDNESDAY 9/6/23! Please have the 

refuse placed to the curb by 7:00 a.m. 

9/7/23. The next scheduled delay will be 

Thursday December 28th due to the 

National Holiday on the 25th . 

 


